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Next Meeting: Early at 7:30am at Stumpy’s 
in Rushford - Saturday May 20th, 2006
After the meeting: Youth training at 9:00am 
Stumpy’s – Need your help – bring treats and 
help out on the training course.

Up coming events:
May 20th 7:30 am Meeting
May 20th Youth Training Rushford
May 21st work day
May 27th Race Day
June 3rd Youth Training Dover, MN

Notes from April Meeting:
Called to Order 10:02am
Minutes read and approved
Treasures Report read and approved 

Membership Report: Heidi: No report

Proposed Trails System Committee –Tabled 
for now.

Business Cards – Brian is working on post 
card design.  Jim is looking into bumper-
stickers.

Website – www.bluffcountryatv.com –Brian 
sold another sponsor for the web sight –
Daniel’s Yamaha.

Plaques for past officers – Mike to order 
plaques.

Youth Safety Training – The Youth training is 
full in Rushford on May 20th.  Need to send out 
postcards and email to come early to the 
meeting and bring treats for the youth. There is 
still room at the Dover Youth Training on June 
3rd. 

Challenge racing:  The race is Saturday May 
27th at the Yucatan property.  We will need to 
monitor the track to assist any racers that may 
need help.  It will be a fun day.  We need your 
help the day of the race and work day May 21st.

From the Pres: This Saturday is our monthly meeting along with the Rushford youth ATV 
safety training.  Because of the training we have moved the regular meeting up to 7:30am.  I 
know, I know that’s awfully early.  You can still come to assist at the training which starts at 
9:00am.  If anyone is willing to bring a pan of bars or cookies for the students it would be great!  

Well it’s finally here.  The club has jackets available.  
They look great!  The cost is $45.00 for the 
embroidering; you can supply the coat or sweatshirt or 
purchase one from Embroidery Unlimited.  If you have 
them supply the coat or sweatshirt, that will be an 
additional charge.  Bring the coat or sweatshirt you 
would like to the meeting and we will take them in.  They 
should be ready by the next months meeting.

Coat logo sizes range from youth 12 to adult XXXXL. 

The hat logo can be put on the front of a shirt.  We also have hats on order.  They will be 
available at the May 27th ATV Challenge.


